
Everyone  
deserves an  
equal opportunity  
to be healthy 

This includes having 
access to high 
quality, patient 
focused health care 
close to home 

Give to the Health Improvement Fund 

 

In 2011, the Milwaukee Health Care Partnership (MHCP) and the United Way launched the Health Improvement 
Fund (HIF) to help connect vulnerable people with affordable health care coverage and the medical, dental, and 
behavioral health care services that meet their needs. HIF dollars also provide access to navigation and other 
support services that ensure positive health outcomes.    

Your contribution to the HIF will: 

• Strengthen families’ connection to primary care 

“health homes” 

• Connect people with serious health concerns to 

affordable specialty care 

• Make sure people can get important medications, 

like insulin, despite their ability to pay 

• Provide expanded access to dental care for children 

and adults 

• Increase access to mental and behavioral health 

services in a variety of community settings 

• Help low-income people navigate social services and 

the health care system in general, so they can get the 

right care at the right time in the right place 

HIF contributions support organizations working 
towards one or more of the shared MHCP and United 
Way priorities: 

The Health Improvement Fund is a United Way 
challenge grant supported by the health system 
members of MHCP (Advocate Aurora Health, 
Ascension Wisconsin, Children’s Wisconsin and 
Froedtert Health).  

Together, they have pledged $2 million to match HIF 
contributions 6 to 1! 
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...and be matched 6 to 1! 


